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Tri-County Health guidance anticipated under Phase Two:

Special care should be taken in social interactions involving those people MOST VULNERABLE to serious complications of COVID-19 (those > 65 or with underlying illnesses). Tri-County Health recommends those most vulnerable continue to stay home. 

GATHERINGS are permitted where appropriate physical distancing (6 feet apart) is observed. All individuals should maximize physical distance from others. 

LARGE VENUES (e.g. places of worship) can operate under physical distancing protocols.

Phase Two PEPC Approach:

Church Offices/Staff – Church office will be open normal hours. Staff may telework from home as necessary. Face Coverings will be required of all staff sharing the same space.  When physical meetings are necessary, social distancing guidelines of six (6) feet will be implemented. Staff meetings will be in person with face covering. Staff wellness checks are required. Teleconferencing options will remain available.

Sunday Morning Worship – Gathered worship services on the hillside will begin in June and continue through July 5th. Open to all attendees, while still encouraging those that are vulnerable to remain sheltered in place and participate through live streamed service.
a. Face coverings are encouraged for all attendees and required for volunteers and staff.
b. Family units will be permitted to sit together. Otherwise, six (6) feet distancing will be required.
c. Maintain appropriate spacing in the parking and gathering areas as people enter and leave.
d. Offering will be encouraged online or placed in a designated location.
e. In the case of inclement weather, services will be online only with a two (2) hour notice by email, social media, and PEPC app.
f. Fellowship time before and after the service must maintain physical distancing. 

Children’s and Student Ministry –
· Children’s Ministry materials will be provided online. 
· Student Ministry activity will be permitted and encouraged to take place outside with social distancing required. Youth Group will continue through videoconference or with required physical distancing.

Community Life (Men’s, Women’s, Young Adults, Small Groups) - Gatherings within current Tri-County guidelines will be allowed on campus, maintaining appropriate physical distancing. 

Sharing of food or beverages is not appropriate and strongly discouraged at these gatherings. An option for teleconferencing should be considered for those electing to remain home.
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